

Guildford Accordion Club

Newsletter 16th March 2018

Andrei Oloieri

A very warm welcome to our guest Andrei Oloieri. We have been looking forward to his expert performance this evening.

A special thanks to Andrea Lowde for her work giving us information for advertising and logistics ect.

We would also like to thank Geoff Hiscott for recommending Andrei to GAC.

Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra

We are delighted to welcome T.A.O. and their Conductor Marion Szuman.

They practice here on a Tuesday evening from 8pm until 10pm. Anyone is welcome to come along and listen. Ring Melanie if you wish to come along as we sometimes have to change our location.

Anyone who would like to book the Orchestra should contact Melanie Wright on 07895 383899

Happy Birthday Myra

Hope you have had a good day and thank you for all the hard work you do for our club.

18th May 2018

On our May club night our guest will be Sue Coppard. Sue is a prolific composer of accordion music of many genres. She has performed here twice before and is delightfully looking forward to her next visit.

More information in next month's newsletter.

Cobham Brass Band

Some of our members attended a concert given by Cobham Brass Band in Thames Ditton last month. They performed a selection of music from the 50's, 60's and 70's. A very enjoyable evening and also raising money to donate to deserving charities. They have a concert at 3-5pm on April 29th at The Community Centre Garfield Road Addlestone KT15 2NJ. Contact Pat Steele on 01372 453864

Accordions For Sale

One of our members has a Honer Concerto 11N accordion for sale. I am told it is in good working condition. Price £375

If you are interested please see Anita and she will put you in touch with the seller.

Another person has two accordion for sale. The first is a Zerosette 120 bass musette with midi £500. Next is a 120 bass Vignoni Cassotto with midi. Offers over £3000. John Cumiskey has more information about these. You can telephone 07825151684 or see him this evening.

Annual General Meeting

Next month we are starting the evening at 7.30 with the Annual General Meeting.

If anyone wishes to raise any matters or nominations for Officers and motions to be submitted by 14th April 2018.I Correspondence to GAC Club Secretary Mr Patrick Jordan 8 Weyside Gardens Guildford Surrey GU1 1JD

If you have enjoyed this evening please let others know, we would welcome more new members to share the accordion experience

If you would like Newsletter updates please give Anita your details and she will do her best to keep you informed of upcoming events.

The Ealing Festival

The Ealing Festival would still like some support from you. Refreshments will be available, tea coffee and cake but bring your own lunch. There is a small car park and plenty of on street parking that is not metered in that area.

The venue is St. Andrew's United Reformed Church Mount Park Road Ealing, London W5 2RS Contact Alison Worthington by email thamesareafestival@gmail.com

Next Months Club night 20th April 2018

Look forward to seeing you again.

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email: anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook